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March 8, 2018 
 
Ms. Nancy McPherson 
State Director 
AARP California 
200 S. Los Robles Ave., Ste. 400 
Pasadena, CA  91101-2422 
 
Subject:  City of Culver City’s Participation in AARP’s Age Friendly Cities and 

Communities Initiative  
 
Dear Ms. McPherson:  
 
On behalf of the City of Culver City, we are excited about the opportunity to join with 
AARP California to become an Age-Friendly Community.  Along with other communities 
throughout the United States, Culver City stands committed to promote policies and 
programs to help our cities become more responsive to aging populations. 
 
Similar to other California cities, Culver City has a growing number of Baby Boomers.  To 
respond to this fast growing population of people, Culver City welcomes the opportunity 
to partner with AARP. 
 
Currently, the City has a vibrant Senior Center which serves many individuals throughout 
the region.  The Center provides a variety of educational, recreational, and social services 
that meet the needs and interests of seniors, residents with disabilities, and all members 
of the general community. The numerous programs and services offered provide access 
to information and support, as well as opportunities for participation in activities that lead 
to personal growth, improved health, and life-enriching experiences.  On a daily basis, 
many individuals participate in our Home Delivered and Congregate Meal programs; 
obtain referrals to Paratransit Services including the Culver City and Los Angeles County 
Taxi Coupon and Dial-A-Ride programs; and are active in our vibrant Volunteer Program. 
 
Culver City looks forward to working with AARP to gain a better understanding about our 
community’s needs, to strengthen our current programs and identify new opportunities to 
better serve our residents. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jeffrey Cooper 
Mayor 


